
Wendy Riley 

11 Burton St  
Glebe, 2037. 

8 November 2019 

Planning and Assessment, 
Department of  Planning, Industry and Environment, 
GPO box 39, 
SYDNEY NSW 2001. 
Attn: Director Key Sites Assessments 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

This letter of  object to both developments is made on the following grounds. 

Environmental 

We live in the first residential street in Glebe neighboring the proposed development. 
The noise pollution and resulting traffic congestion of  this development will impact us 
enormously. We resent the overtaking of  this area for a  large areas of  commerce. It is 
hard get parking both day and night now. This can only get worse even allowing for 
paid areas. 

The threat of  music until midnight also reduces this peaceful area to possible bedlam. 

Where the fish markets are now is a preferred position. 

Yours in sorrow, 

Wendy Riley


